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Northern Virginia Archers 

March 2023 
Date of Meeting: March 2, 2023 

 

NORVA members in attendance:  
 
Ken Wilkinson John Shea  Blake Hodge  Dave Grant 
Gerry Petraitis Susan Erdos  Jim Libovicz  Christopher Lopez 
 
 
 

First Club Shoot of 2023 is this Saturday, March 11 
See you there! 
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Message from the Board 
As required in NORVA’s by-laws, this Newsletter is a report to the membership of the 
Board’s actions. It also constitutes the minutes from the March 2023 meeting.  
 
 
 

General Items 

The March 2023 meeting was led by Vice President Ken Wilkinson.    

 
Building Project – Update  

Treasurer John Shea reported that the permit application is still working its way through 
the approval process (it has gone from “Accepted” status to “Under Review”).   

 
 

New Project – Work shed improvements 

Ken reports that the next project will be an extension of the overhead cover behind the 

work shed.  He is working on the plans for it.  He will hold a small work party to get 
started sometime in March or April. 
 

 
Work Party on February 26 

We had a successful work party last month.  Although only 20 people showed up, we got 
a lot accomplished, especially on the 3-D range.  We re-set all the targets in anticipation 

of our first shoot of the year.  Thanks to everyone who came out to lend a hand.  And 
thanks to Susan for cooking! 
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Field Range (Ken Wilkinson) 

Ken plans to test out the new target butts at Field target 14.  A tree had fallen on the 

target.  As it is in need of repair, this target is a good candidate for the new butts.  

 
Web Master (Uwe Jacobs) 

Ken reports that it Uwe is working on getting a new internet service provider for the club.  Club 
leadership approved his plans to change to a provider that is more reliable than our current one. 
 
 

3-D Range (Blake Hodge) 

Thanks to all the volunteers who helped out at the work party, the 3-D range is ready for 
the upcoming shoot.  There are a number of old 3-D targets that are a bit worn out.  The 

Club is holding them in reserve in the event that our current set of targets is damaged. 
 

 
Larry Johnson and Frank Bradt set a target at the February Work Party 
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3-D Captain Blake Hodge at last month’s Work Party 

 

 

Academy (Dave Grant) 

The Academy is planning for classes to re-start on March 18.  The four bales at the 
Academy range have been replaced. 

 

Dave will be giving a course in May for students who seek a USA Archery Level 1 or 
Level 2 certification.  Contact Dave if you are interested.  
 
 
 

Membership (Gerry Petraitis) 

The Club membership stands at 587.  We added 52 new members at the February 
orientations.  Gerry is contacting prospective students for the March orientation. 

 
 
 

Tournaments (Susan Erdos) 

The Club’s first shoot of the year will be the 3-D Pin Icebreaker on March 11. It will be a 
shotgun start, starting at 0900.  Susan will prepare food.   
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Treasurer’s Report (John Shea) 

The Club took in $7,400 in February.  The projected end-of-year balance is $13,000.   

 
 
 

 


